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Legislators,

I have been in the Bar business, in the same location in downtown Anchorage, for
going on 40 years.

I was in Business when the last Major change to Title IV occurred, January 1st, 1982.

Since then much intrusive changes were inserted into the Laws and regulations.
Many not good.

I have been involved in the 9-year stakeholder review since the beginning, which has
developed SB 52!

It is imperative that such intensive work by the varied stakeholders who have
compromised and agreed that SB 52 must pass.

Please work to get SB 52 made into law.

                     - Darwin A. Biwer, Jr.
                       Owner
                       Darwin's Theory
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